
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF WARREN 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST 

FOR OPTICAL SCAN VOTING SYSTEM 

 

 

 
A public accuracy test will be conducted on the following date and time for the purpose 

of testing the accuracy of the tabulating equipment and programs which will be used to tabulate 

the ballots for the AUGUST 2, 2022 PRIMARY ELECTION to be held in the 

CITY OF WARREN, COUNTY OF MACOMB 

 

The Public Accuracy Test will be held at: 

 

VOTING MACHINE GARAGE 

12801 STEPHENS ROAD 

WARREN, MICHIGAN 

THURSDAY, JULY 21, 2022 AT 10:00 a.m. 

 

Candidates and other interested parties are invited to attend. 

 

For further information contact: 

 

SONJA BUFFA 

Warren City Clerk 

586.574.4557 

 

 

 

 

 


